Annie Lucy Williams Elementary School

3404 Fort Hamer Road Parrish, FL 34219 Phone (941) 776-4040 Fax (941) 776-4080

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Williams Elementary School, also known as the "Den"! We are delighted that your child will be joining us.

Our teachers are an excellent group of educators and know exactly how to help you and your child transition to our school. If you are new to our school, you may want to check out our website, where you will find a student/parent handbook, which can be helpful in navigating the nuances, such as transportation, rainy day dismissal, lunch menus and all the things that you may have a question about. If you still have questions, please feel free to contact your child's teacher.

We'd also encourage you to get involved, even if it is from home due to the Pandemic, as we are currently unable to host volunteers in the school building. For the last several years we have logged over 10,000 volunteer hours each year and volunteering is certainly an ingredient to the recipe of success that we have enjoyed. Each teacher uses classroom volunteers differently, so be sure to ask how you can help. In addition to volunteering, please know that you are welcome to join our PTO and our SAC. PTO is our Parent Teacher Organization that works to support our school through fundraisers and events. Our SAC, School Advisory Council, supports our School Improvement Plan and advises the Principal on matters such as safety, legislation, etc. Both groups meet the first Tuesday of the month. PTO meets from 6:00pm - 6:15pm and SAC meets from 6:30pm - 7:05pm. We'd love to have you join us!

Please know that I enjoy an "open door" and welcome parents/guardians to call, visit or email if you have questions or concerns. We can only continue to be a school of excellence when all are committed to the forward vision of the school for the sake of our students. On that note, welcome to Williams! We are looking forward to a great 2022-2023 school year!

Best,

Connie Dixon Principal